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Brent Chopping, B.Sc., CIH, CRSP, 
 
I have been dedicated to the comprehensive practice of industrial hygiene and occupational health & 
safety for more than 10 years, and have been an avid supporter of the occupational hygiene profession 
in Alberta. I have served on the Board of Directors for the American Industrial Hygiene Association, 
Alberta Local Section for 6 years, with roles including Secretary, President-Elect, and President. I am 
currently employed with Canadian Natural Resources Limited as Corporate Industrial Hygiene Advisor 
for North American Operations, with responsibility for worker health protection in oil and gas 
exploration, construction and production including conventional, unconventional, thermal and oil sands 
assets. I also represent industry as Vice-Chair of the Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers 
(CAPP) Industrial Hygiene Committee. I am currently working with the ASHSP on the Occupational 
Hygiene Practice Review Committee.   
 
Through my time in the industrial hygiene and safety professions, I have had the opportunity to mentor 
and help develop many early career professionals, sharing with them the value of pursuing continuing 
education and professional certifications. I am proud to have inspired and supported people in their 
pursuit of Registered Occupational Hygienist (ROH), Certified Industrial Hygienist (CIH), Registered 
Occupational Hygiene Technologist (ROHT), Canadian Registered Safety Professional (CRSP) and 
Certified Safety Professional (CSP) designations. I strongly believe it is time for a step-change in the 
protection of worker and public health in the province of Alberta, through a robust system of 
professional practice protection and title protection. Employers in this province should feel confident 
hiring professionals with well-defined and defensible skill sets proctored by an organization serving the 
best interests of workers and members of the public. Through the efforts of the ASHSP, the visibility of 
the occupational hygiene profession can be improved and the value created for Alberta’s workforce and 
citizens can be maximized. I welcome the opportunity to participate in this process and support the 
important work being undertaken by ASHSP. 


